
From: Noel, Jennifer <jnoel@sccommerce.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/18/2013 3:55:06 PM
Subject: Re: OPP for Raph

Should the Secretary be the nominator and provide the letter of recommendation or should we look 
for a private sector individual? I know Leighton Lord would volunteer as a member of the Board. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 18, 2013, at 3:38 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

<Application for Order of the Palmetto.pdf> 

<Governor's Award Application.pdf>

<Governor's Award Descriptions.pdf>
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